
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/15/2011 3:26:16 PM 
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E hit a gas line 

Wonderful... 

Original Message 
From: Clanon, Paul linailtomaul.clanon@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 3:26 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: FW: PG&E hit a gas line 

Original Message 
From: Shori, Sunil 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 3:23 PM 
To: San Bruno Gas Safety 
Cc: Cooke, Michelle; Halligan, Julie; Clanon, Paul 
Subject: PG&E hit a gas line 

Heads up ~ PG&E hit a 4-inch gas distribution line in Oakland. 
Evacuations are underway. 
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